## SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION BUREAU OF AMERICAN ETHNOLOGY WASHINGTON, D. C.



August 1929.

Dear Sir:

Answering your letter of August 14, we have negatives of 21 of the names of Teton Dakota Indians submitted and have checked them in red on your list which is enclosed. It is possible that we have a number in addition listed in their native names only which we are unable to identify.

Prints from negatives can be furnished for fifty cents each.

Very truly yours,

Chief Clerk Smithsonian Institution.

Mr. W. S. Campbell, The University of Oklahoma Norman, Oklahoma.